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The Metropolitan Councit has applied for a scund level variance for overnight construction work refated to the Central Corridor
project. The request is for up to 25 dates of overnight work, 10:00 pm to 7:00 am between April 5, 2012 and December 31,
2012, The location of the project is Cedar St. between 11th and 12th; 12th between Cedar and Robert; Robert between 12th and
University Ave. The use of jack hammers, saw cutting, and other similarily loud activities will not be permitted during this time
period with the exception of May 18, 19, and 20, 2012 when these activities will be permitted. The public hearing is scheduled for
April 4, 2012 in the City Council Chambers at 5:30 pm, Contact mark. kaisersatt@ci.stpaul. mn.us with comments.
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